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Update: Night work at the Future Great Northern Way-Emily 
Carr Station – Extended to November 27 
November 24, 2021 

 

 
 

The notification dated November 19, has been updated with current scheduling details. 

 
The Broadway Subway Project Corporation (BSPC) will be in your neighbourhood relocating utilities ahead of construction of 
the Great Northern Way – Emily Carr Station. As part of this work, BSPC is preparing utilities in the area in advance of 
excavation. We will continue installing steel supports that will be used to hang the utilities and keep them in place while 
BSPC excavates the area where the elevated guideway transitions below ground until November 27.  
 
Residents and businesses in the area may see a crane, temporary lighting on site, and experience elevated noise at night.  
 To mitigate expected elevated noise from 8 pm until 6 am the Project is: 

• Conducting the noisiest part of the work is expected to happen before 10 pm 
• Utilizing a ‘whisper’ generator which emits a hum  
• Minimizing the use of back-up-beepers 

  
Please watch for wayfinding information and follow instructions from traffic control personnel and all signs. The work area is 
highlighted in red on map below. 
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